
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This week we have welcomed our new office 
manager, Emma Cousins. Emma will be a real asset to 
our school and she has already joined me in some 
very long budget meetings! 

 

On Monday, we had a school review which 
involved The Redstart Learning Partnership CEO and 
other Heads of School from across the Trust. They spent 
the day observing lessons, looking at books and 
talking to the children. It was a really positive day and 
we received some great feedback. As always in 
school improvement, we can always do more to 
enhance the offer we provide. We have already 
started actioning these points and continue to make 
progress.   

 

After school on Wednesday, all of our teachers went 
over to one of the Trust schools in Taunton where we 
spent time working with some of the Trust subject 
leaders to further develop different  subjects. This is a 
great opportunity to share resources and ideas to 
bring back to individual schools.   

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend and enjoy your 
Bank Holiday Monday. Let's hope the sun shines.  

 

Kind Regards 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

· Monday 1st May  Bank Holiday 
· Monday 8th May  Bank Holiday    
· 9—12 May     SATs week 
· 29 May—2 June  Half Term 
· Monday 5th June—back to school 
· 5-9 June       Y5s Bikeability  
· 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 
· Friday 21st July—End of Term 
 

Insert photo 
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  
 Austin   Jack 
Class 2 Horner 
   Jasper & Ava  Abigail 
Class 3 Quantock    
    Henry & Finn  George 
Class 4 Bucehayes  
 Jamie & George L  Helena 



 

Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-
Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 
DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 
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We are always looking for more volunteers for various events. If you are interested in 
becoming a volunteer, please contact the school office for more information.  
 
The King’s Coronation Lunch—Booking on ParentPay—Friday 5th May 

 

Our lunch provider, Edwards & Ward, wish to change the menu on Friday 5th May to 
celebrate the king’s Coronation.  The existing menu has been deleted and a new menu 
added on ParentPay.  It is; 

 

Selection of Mini Wraps , Chicken, Cheese (v), Ham or Egg Mayonnaise (v) 

Or Pizza slice 

Or Sausage Roll 

Or Veggie Sausage Roll 

Served with crudities—cucumber & carrot sticks 

 

Pudding 

Choclate Biscuit Cake (v) 

Or 

Free From Lemon Shortbread 

 

Your existing bookings for this day have been cancelled.  Please can you go back into 
Parentpay and make a new selection for this day.   

 

Any problems please contact the school office. 

 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have had a very busy week this week. We have talked lots about growing, 
they have identified the plants we have in our school grounds and also planted 
nasturtiums, sunflowers and broad beans. The children are responsible for their own 
sunflower and we are going to see who can grow the tallest flower. In Maths we have 
been partitioning 9 and learning number bonds to 9. They have loved the story of Jack 
and the Beanstalk. Next week we are having a look at different minibeasts and the 
children will be writing their own versions of 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar'.   

 

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

 

In English, we have been learning about alliteration and created some fantastic alliteration on 
the theme of the seaside. We have also been reading poems from ‘A first book of the sea’ to 
inspire us. 

See some of our fantastic work below: 

 

 

 



 

Class 3 Quantock News 

 

 

 

 

We've had a lovely week immersing ourselves in the brilliant book 'Cloud Tea Monkeys'. 
Everyone has produced stunning diary entries from the perspective of Tashi, the main 
character of the book.  

We're finding out all about the fascinating world of ancient Egypt through our guided 
reading and history work. The class have put in a request for another living history day - an 
excellent idea! 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News 

 

We have started a new class reader in Bucehayes this week Wild Boy by Rob Lloyd Jones a 
murder mystery.  It is about a boy who is covered with facial and body hair who is 
mistreated and shown in a freak show.  He has the most extraordinary powers of 
observation, noticing the smallest of details about the people around him.  I hope they 
enjoy it, even though it has started off describing some pretty awful and violent situations, it 
gets more exciting and slightly less gruesome as it goes through.  They have been excelling 
in our Vector drawing where young people have the advantage of not being afraid to click 
on different options and see what happens.  They are learning and 
discovering so many ways to manipulate the shapes to create art, 
this week they created parrots, last week it was houses.  

 

     

 

 



 
This is our 6th year organising a family friendly, nature and music festival in Stockland at 
the end of June.  It is set on a 70-acre wildflower farm of meadows, woodlands, and 
streams. Various wildlife & conservation experts will be coming along to do presenta-
tions on the Saturday morning and lead  
nature tours, bat walks, moth trapping etc through the meadows.  
There will be loads of nature-based children's activities, forest school and workshops. 
Mown paths through the meadows, a bar, camping, artisan street food vendors and 
trade stands, as well as live bands playing on stage in the barn. 







 


